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The Director,
The Pine Arts Soclety,
148, New Bond Street, 8. 1.

Dear Sir,

I was surprised to hear, from your letter of the
20th inet., that the picture of a Bull by %.1. Aladar,
had been returned to him, and I hope it has resched him safely,
as I understbod, a few days ago, from a friend of his, that
he had not yet received the plcture.

I am now encloeing the photograph of a pastel
of the Eate Empress of Russie, psinted by Koppay, who was
the Rungarien painted who used to be so much at the
Russian "ourt.

The original picture belongs to a former butler
of the last Grand Duks of Hesse, ahom, as you know, was
brother to the Empress of Russia. He is now in very great
distress, and has asked me to help him to mell the picture,
but does not say how much he wents for it. You will find
on the cardboard, shich I enclose, his address. If you
think you could dispose of the pigture to either a- American
or a “useum or Gallery - you willidoing a o00d work - and J
under these circumetances do not wish to have anything
further to do with it - bhut if you dscide on the contrary,
will you please return me the photograph.

Believe me,

Yours faithfully,




